November 10, 1919,

7 17 Battery Place
/ New York
;. ~

Dear Mr., Mayne:
With reference to your letter of the 20th

ultimo snd to Philadelphia reports Nos. 3387 and 3390

on the steamers "AFEL" and "LIBERTY LAND", I enclose herewith
a letter dated the 6th ins@ént received from the Surveyors
from which it will be seéﬂjthat the bulkhead stiffeners are

as approved.

#

Yours ¥eithfully,

Fo A. Mayne, ESQ. »
LONDON, . ° :

W )32 00SY
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